Morning Announcements
September-29-17

· There will be a mandatory cross country team meeting at the beginning of first nutrition break in the gym. Anyone who wishes to participate in the cross-country meet on October 10th must attend.

· Would any students who were given forms for the gifted enrichment centre, please return them to Mrs. Tapuska by Monday.
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· Picture re-takes have been scheduled for Wednesday November 8th at 9:00 a.m.  The photographer will only be here for a short time so if you want your photo taken again, or you missed picture day; plan to be here on time that morning.  More reminders to follow next month.



